
To Whom it May Concern:

This bill, HB 1171, is an affront to decency for all human life in the state of Maryland.  
And worse yet, it allows the state to take our tax money to pay for this assault.

I believe this bill will chase my family from Maryland, our home for 60 plus years.

Michael T Hargadon DDS and Jane Hargadon
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